
Please please recognize the need to open the Gorman pool this summer 2021. Saving money 

cannot be a reason to add to the closure of a community service so important to mainly fringe 

lower income citizens. There is no doubt that the pool can open safely as can the farmer's market. 

Opening of community spaces is essential for everyone's mental health going forward in more 

ways than one! Life must go on albeit at a smaller scale and with more protocols but outdoor 

events can be safe!!!! 

 

Susan Dowell 

 


